
 
 

 
 

To:      Families, Friends and Clients 
CC: Board of Directors 
From: Sherry Kerr, Executive Director 
Date: April 1, 2021 
Re: Provincial Lockdown 

 

As you have likely heard, the Premier announced another province-wide lockdown starting 
Saturday morning at 12:01am. 

This does unfortunately mean that no indoor or outdoor visits will be allowed throughout and 
only essential outings for the people we support will be permitted. 

Please be assured that staff is expected to keep up the great work of protecting themselves and 
the people they support by wearing the PPE appropriately and ensuring all other IPAC practices 
are followed. A ‘handbook’ has been developed that outlines all our IPAC practices and policies, 
and procedures related to COVID 19.  This can be found on the website for your review. 

I realize this is an incredibly difficult time for all of us.  Another holiday without being able to visit 
family and friends, quite frankly is just very sad.  I am sure your family member or friend would 
enjoy a window visit over the weekend.  It does appear the weather will be nice for such visits. 

Please do have a safe and enjoyable long weekend (and Easter if you celebrate) and let us hope 
this is the last lockdown! 

As always please feel free to email me directly at skerr@pssbrantford.org with any questions or 
concerns.   

 

With Regards, 

 

 
 
Sherry R. Kerr, Executive Director 
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